
 

SCOV Hiking Club 

Annual Meeting 

March 27, 2021 

President Mike Duellman called the meeting to order at 2:46 PM. 

Mer Gerken, Nominating Committee Chair, presented the slate of officers for 

2021/2022.   

President: Georgene Porter 

Vice President: Jake O’Neill 

Treasurer: Adine Knawa 

Secretary: Mary Laucks 

Chief Guide: Laurie Payne. 

No nominations were presented from the floor. 

The slate passed 108 – 0. 

President Duellman thanked all volunteers for their efforts in helping the Club. 

The Club was informed about the new bench that the Club donated to Catalina State 

Park. 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:53.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Karen Duellman 

For Mary Laucks, Secretary 

 


